
October 16, 2023 

 

 

State of California, California Natural Resources Agency  

Department of Water Resources 

Financial Assistance Branch 

Attn: Ms. Carmel Brown 

1416 Ninth Street, P.O. Box 942836 

Sacramento, CA 94236-0001 

 

 

RE:   SVGMD Award Acceptance Letter 

  

  

 

Dear Ms. Brown: 

 

The Sierra Valley Groundwater Management District (SVGMD) received the California 

Department of Water Resources (DWR) Award Notification for the Sustainable Groundwater 

Management (SGM) Grant Program SGMA Implementation (Round 2) dated October 2, 2023.  

The SVGMD accepts the grant for SGMA Implementation for the Sierra Valley Subbasin in the 

amount of $5,445,000.  SVGMD gives DWR permission to use DocuSign for all required 

documentation for the life of this grant. 

SVGMD accepts the grant award.  If you have any additional questions please contact the District 

clerk via email at sierravalleygmd@sbcglobal.net. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Einen Grandi, Chairman 

Directors: Dwight Ceresola, Dave Goicoechea, Greg Ramelli, Jim Roberti, Paul Roen, Don Wallace 

Sierra Valley Groundwater Management District 

 

 

 


